
 Minutes of the Executive Committee Conference Call 
 April 1, 2001 
 

The Executive Committee discussed in detail the response from Ross Wales in regard to USMS 
legal issues.  The Executive Committee also discussed the dissemination of this information.  Jeanne C 
will send a copy of Ross’ letter to the members of the BOD now and a copy of the letter will be 
included in the packet that goes to all delegates. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Betsy Durrant, USMS Secretary 
 
 


